
 

 

 
Marlcliff Flood Alleviation Scheme Update – February 2014 
 

 
Update for Marlcliff remediation scheme 
 

We would like to update you on the progress of the Marlcliff remediation scheme since the last bulletin 
we sent you in November 2013. 

 
As previously mentioned we have carried out a post–completion inspection of the Marlcliff flood 
alleviation scheme and found that it requires some remedial improvements. 
 
The works will involve the extension of the existing flood wall to tie into the high ground near Temple 
Farm. We will improve access to the scheme by constructing a hard standing area for the village pump 
and steps to facilitate easier access to the ditch side of the defence. A cabinet will also be installed near 
to the hard standing area to house the village pump. 
 
After a competitive tender process, for the remediation works, the successful contractor is J N Bentley 
Ltd. The works are expected to commence in early March and should last about four weeks, weather 
permitting. The works should cause minimal disruption to the village and the surrounding area. 
 
If you would like to discuss these works in more detail please use the contact details below: 
 
Andrew Wilson  
Environment Agency 
Asset Performance 
Sentinel House 
9 Wellington Crescent 
Fradley Park 
Lichfield  
WS13 8RR 
01543 404995 
 
midlandscustomerserv@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 

 


